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Please don’t cap the pay rates of people working to serve others. We deserve fair 

pay and extra pay as incentive for coming in and risking our health to serve others. If 

rates are capped at one level, it will affect all the other people doing the same work. 

The companies will use it as an excuse to pay everyone else less. Please let us do 

the work and get paid for it.  


